
 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

Dear Valued Customer,  

  

We wish to inform you that effective April 11, 2025, Kunkle will be implementing a 
6.6% price increase. This increase is a direct result of the current market volatility 
and is subject to change. Please note that this price may or may not be temporary 
depending on future market conditions. 

 

Additionally, Apollo has announced a 6% price increase, effective April 4, 2025, for 
safety relief valves. Due to these fluctuating conditions, all quotes are subject to 
change without notice, and we cannot guarantee that pricing will remain valid for 
the standard 30-day period. 

 

We understand that price increases are never ideal, and we are committed to keeping 
you informed as we continue to navigate these challenging market dynamics. We 
truly appreciate your understanding and partnership. Thank you for your continued 
support. 

 

Best Regards, 

https://nam12.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fypnekg8ab.cc.rs6.net%2Ftn.jsp%3Ff%3D001lfX-94dW7MGHdKcgeBo0o787c4bLsKFN6gD2NtmVTmWJeKKWtSl7gkpywAH2eTB2NHgD28H887rwYkZ1BE7-sMw7Ynps0ivhbWlQJRzWr6xwZYc6IkjaZ0uQeEgIy48qb_kMj-7Wkvj3XtmM1KT68nZ8ubv4gHeHx-wW3nlnv_q3Hz5oM6Rxin6zVWd5BWJjuWF51EfcOEE_aJv4zEkqb72JqASA4CdBz5-oI6XB6nlVDYTCNxBP0DIBN_uiK4vL%26c%3DbqGaQP9PoKENUdY1wjKXs4GkwUzO3QCnrML8ocoDAIlC8pnu0dbTCA%3D%3D%26ch%3DHuICAdSEMi3YpqHZpeDCvdk1Z_29N6ofimSyCo2Q5pkh_h8MiLqY3w%3D%3D&data=05%7C02%7Cjennifers%40csidesigns.com%7C0930bfd13e9740aacfbb08dd6ae8d02b%7C42629b1411ad48fea7082be0b35bf5d2%7C0%7C0%7C638784270351996848%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJFbXB0eU1hcGkiOnRydWUsIlYiOiIwLjAuMDAwMCIsIlAiOiJXaW4zMiIsIkFOIjoiTWFpbCIsIldUIjoyfQ%3D%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=y13Ok1j%2FzWi%2BE5q41uzXjCRRrXECzGEedoZP9VSCd0M%3D&reserved=0


 

 

 

 


